
Notice 
 

Department of Physics, BUET 

 

19 December, 2021 

 

Interview  

for the 

Postgraduate Fellowship 

 

 

Interview for the Postgraduate Fellowship will be held on 21 December, 2021 

(Tuesday) at 10:00 am.  The students who have applied for the postgraduate 

fellowship are hereby instructed to attend an interview and be present in the seminar 

room at 9:45 am on that day with all their relevant documents including grade sheet/s 

of previous terms, thesis, publications, etc. 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Mohammad Jellur Rahman 

Professor and  

BPGS Secretary 

Department of Physics 

BUET 

 

 


